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I trust this letter finds you safe and well during these unprecedented times.  I would like to invite you to our 

virtual ‘Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly’ on Friday 3rd July at 12pm.  I would have liked to have been with you all 

in person celebrating the time you have spent at Bloxwich Academy, however the current situation will not 

allow that to happen.  

The assembly will take place on Microsoft Teams.  It is essential that you can access Teams before the 

assembly starts on Friday.  If you are using a laptop or computer log into RM Unify 

(https://bloxwichacademy.rmunify.com) using your school username and password and click on the purple 

Teams icon.  

If you are using a phone or tablet, download the Teams app from your app store and sign in with your 

school email address and password.  If anyone has any difficulties accessing Teams please contact us on 

ITSupport@bloxwichacademy.co.uk no later than Thursday 3pm so we can try and rectify the issue. 

An email will be sent to your school email address on Thursday with a link to join the assembly.  To join the 

assembly you simply need to open the email from your inbox and click on the link.  The assembly should 

take no longer than 30 minutes and will allow us to officially say a farewell to this amazing year group 

although I am really looking forward to welcoming many of you back into our Post 16 in September.  

 

An important date for your diaries is GCSE results day that takes place on Thursday 20th August.  I will write 

to you nearer the date regarding the process of collecting your results. Rest assured, as this year’s results 

are unique in the manner they will be awarded, all staff will be available that day to offer the best advice on 

your next steps. 

I know many questions have been raised regarding the cancellation of your Prom due to Government 

restrictions.  I would like to inform you that we will be organising a celebration event later in the year once 

circumstances allow, where we will be able to meet and reminisce on all the times we have spent together.  

I hope you will be able to join in the celebration assembly on Friday. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A. Seager 
Headteacher 

 

https://bloxwichacademy.rmunify.com/
mailto:ITSupport@bloxwichacademy.co.uk

